
January 26, 2023

Cody Wooldridge
Vima Partners, LLC
1625 Pelican Lakes Point Suite 201
Windsor, CO 80550

RE:    Raindance Reservoir #2, Permit No. m-2021-049, Acknowledgment of Request for
Withdrawal of Technical Revision (TR-1)

Cody Wooldridge:

On January 26, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) received  an
emailed request from you asking the DRMS to withdraw the application for a requested
Technical Revision (TR-1). The DRMS accepts the withdrawal request. All  reviews of this
technical revision have been terminated.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8176 or (720)868-7757.

Sincerely,
Hunter C. Ridley

Environmental Protection Specialist


